

SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor JOHN A. SANCHEZ Lieutenant Governor

NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Harold Runnels Building
1190 South St. Francis Drive (87505)
P.O. Box 5469, Santa Fe, NM 87502-5469
Phone (505) 827-0187 Fax (505) 827-0160
www.nmenv.state.nm.us



RYAN FLYNN Cabinet Secretary BUTCH TONGATE Deputy Secretary

December 23, 2014

Mr. Anthony R. Grieggs, Group Leader Environmental Safety and Health Los Alamos Field Office Environmental Compliance Programs Los Alamos National Laboratory Mr. David Rhodes, Federal Project Director Environmental Projects Office

Re: Request for Extension to Respond to the November 24, 2014 NMED CEI

Dear Messrs. Grieggs and Rhodes:

The NMED—SWQB received your request for a 60 day extension to respond to our compliance evaluation inspection (CEI) report dated November 24, 2014. As requested we are extending the review period for this CEI until March 2, 2015. As noted in our letter accompanying the CEI, the response period for the CEI allows NMED to prevent posting a report on our web site that may inadvertently contain correctable errors and discrepancies. When completed, the final posting will contain the report, corrected as necessary for any errors, along with LANS/DOE's response. If the CEI is corrected or revised, we will so advise EPA.

Please contact me (<u>bruce.yurdin@state.nm.us</u> or at 505-827-2795) or Sarah Holcomb (<u>sarah.holcomb@state.nm.us</u> or at 505-827-2798) if you have any question about the CEI.

Sincerely,

Bruce J. Yurdin Program Manager

Point Source Regulatory Section Surface Water Quality Bureau From: <u>Martinez, Saundra</u>
To: <u>locatesteam</u>

Subject: FW: date-stamp ltr for your files - Delivered to NMED & EPA December 19

Date: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:46:06 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Approval for extension request 12-23-2014, signed.pdf

Please process via LOCATES and distribute. A paper copy will not be mailed, fyi.

ΤY

Saundra

From: Yurdin, Bruce, NMENV [mailto:Bruce.Yurdin@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 9:09 AM

To: Martinez, Saundra; Veenis, Steve; Lemke, Terrill W; Saladen, Michael Thomas; Chen.isaac@Epa.gov; Brandt, Michael Thomas; Ryland.renea@Epa.gov; De Palma, Amy Elizabeth; Douglas.racquel@Epa.gov; Yanicak, Stephen M; McMichael, Susan Lynn; david.rhodes@nnsa.doe.gov; Dorries, Alison Marie; De Palma, Amy Elizabeth; Spencer, Everett

(Spencer.Everett@epa.gov)

Cc: Hogan, James, NMENV; Holcomb, Sarah, NMENV

Subject: RE: date-stamp ltr for your files - Delivered to NMED & EPA December 19

Attached please find NMED's response to the LANS/DOE request for an extension of time to respond to the November 24, 2014 CEI.

Bruce J. Yurdin
Manager, Point Source Regulation Section
Surface Water Quality Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
1190 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87502

Phone: 505-827-2795 Fax: 505-827-0160



From: Martinez, Saundra [mailto:saundra@lanl.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 10:56 AM

To: Veenis, Steve; Lemke, Terrill W; Saladen, Michael Thomas; Chen.isaac@Epa.gov; Ryland.renea@Epa.gov; Douglas.racquel@Epa.gov; Hogan, James, NMENV; Yanicak, Steve; Yurdin, James, NMENV; Yanicak, Steve; Yurdin, James, NMENV; Yanicak, Steve; Yurdin, James, <a

Bruce, NMENV; Holcomb, Sarah, NMENV; McMichael, Susan Lynn

Cc: Dorries, Alison Marie; Brandt, Michael Thomas; De Palma, Amy Elizabeth; De Palma, Amy Elizabeth

Subject: date-stamp ltr for your files - Delivered to NMED & EPA December 19

Importance: High